We had so much fun | Scouts r\Or\
we’re doing it again! B el Lierpstead

Hemel Hempstead Scouts - Join us for a

Be a Legend in Your Living Room... again!

6.00pm to 8.00pm - Sunday 24th May 2020
Suggested donation per family £10

Our last Quiz Night was so successful we’re doing it all again! We will be raising

money, once again, to be split equally between our Adventure (hardship) fund and
DENS, a local charity which is working to address the root causes of

A poverty (including the Foodbank).

To join the fun please follow this link:

https://www.hemel-scouts.co.uk/quiz

DENS

Helping Rebuild Lives




